
                                                                                                    

 

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF LUXEMBOURG : 
5 STUDENTS TESTED POSITIVE FOR COVID-19 SINCE THE START OF THE SCHOOL 

YEAR 
 
LUXEMBOURG — Since the school reopened on Wednesday 26 August, five ISL students have been 
tested positive for Covid-19.  
 
The students, currently in isolation, are asymptomatic and feeling well. The school immediately 

informed staff and students who have been in close contact with the infected students. Families 

have been contacted accordingly, both by the school and the Directorate of Health.  

To date, 2 different grades have been impacted : 

 Out of one grade, 58 students have been sent home on Friday 28 August. They can be tested 

on day 5 and are allowed to come back to school provided that test results are negative  

 Out of the other grade, one classroom has been sent back home for a day. Students were 

allowed to come back to ISL the next day, after consulting with the Directorate of Health.  

In its roadmap for the school year 2020-2021, ISL anticipates three scenarios with corresponding 

learning plans : 

 a face-to face learning model 

 rotated classes / connected virtual learning model 

 a virtual learning model.  

Classes impacted by identified cases will apply blended learning methods, which consists of a 

combination of virtual learning for students working from home and physical learning for students at 

school. More information about ISL’s Hygiene and Safety concept can be found on ISL’s website. 

For any further information please contacts ISL`s Communications Department 

Christian SIMON 

Head of Communications and Marketing 

Phone: +352 26 04 41 25 

Email: csimon@islux.lu 

 

https://www.islux.lu/learning-at-isl/covid-19/learning-at-isl/covid-19/isl-roadmap-plan
https://www.islux.lu/learning-at-isl/covid-19/learning-at-isl/covid-19/hygiene-and-safety-concept
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